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As full time residents of Palm Beach, we are writing to urge our town to support the exciting development project
for the Royal Poinciana Playhouse.  The opportunity to bring quality entertainment and water view dining to the site
of the long closed theater, will only enhance the exciting and popular “go-to” destination of The Royal.  We are
proud of our town and the diligent oversight it ensures for new development and are confident that the Playhouse
project will become another “jewel in the crown” of Palm Beach.

Stan and Leslie Godoff
2100 South Ocean Blvd
Penthouse 603 South
Palm Beach, FL 33480
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